Dear Kindergarten Parents,

Welcome! Kindergarten is a milestone in your child’s life and we are excited to take the first step toward
life-long learning and social participation. We want to partner with you in this lifetime adventure.

You and your child are invited to join us for “Kindergarten Round-Up” on Tuesday, March 28 at 5:00 p.m
at the Badger School Kindergarten Room.

This is a chance for your child to get acquainted with the room, teacher, and the school. Itis also a time
for parents to meet the teacher and ask any questions you may have as your child begins kindergarten.

important Enrollment Information:

There are many important steps to enrolling your child in Kindergarten. Please be sure each of the
following enroliment requirements is completed prior to the first day of school:

e Early Childhood Screening - MN law requires all students to go through the free Early Childhood
Screening prior to entering Kindergarten.

e Immunization Records - MN State Statute 121A.15 requires that all children entering a
Minnesota school for the first time be completely immunized or provide legal exemption of the
required immunizations:(Must provide a clinical printout of all immunization dates) Details from

the MIN Department of Health.
e Enrollment Paperwork — Paperwork and information will be sent from the Badger School office.

Recommended before school begins: Free and Reduced Lunch Application

Please call the Badger School office at 218-528-3201 if you have any questions. We look forward to
meeting the kindergarten class of 2036.

Sincerely,

Mary Langaas, Kindergarten Teacher
Bryana Vacura, Preschool Teacher



